
 

 

 

Latest Look at Sentiment 

There are an increasing number of ways to evaluate investor sentiment. Today, a number of data points 
seem to be aligning and point to a large amount of negative sentiment. 

The chart below shows that nearly 95% of investors surveyed expect the S&P 500 to finish 2023 no 
higher than 4000. Based on where the S&P is currently trading would conclude that those 95% are 
expecting a minimum of a 3% decline from here and in most cases a much larger decline. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sentiment is best used when at extremes and despite the huge rally in stocks over the past six months 
investors are extremely skeptical. Could this be a time to lean bullish despite all the negative headlines?  
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Strength in International 

Other than a few brief periods of strength, it has been a long time since international stocks outperformed 
U.S. stocks. In the chart below, we see that over the past 12 months a broad-based developed 
international index (green line) has outperformed the S&P 500 (dark blue) by 4%. Meanwhile, specific 
regions, such as Europe and Japan, have trounced the U.S. over the past year. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International stocks had been cheap on valuation measures for years and remain so today. We of course 
can't predict what will outperform in the future, but the relative strength of international and its 
diversification benefits indicate that it should be suitable for many investor portfolios. 

 

Past performance is no guarantee of future results. 

The above summary has been obtained from sources we believe to be reliable, but we cannot guarantee its accuracy or completeness.  Past performance is no guarantee of future results.  The 
article and opinions in this publication are for general information only and are not intended to provide specific advice or recommendations for any individual.  We suggest that you consult your 
accountant, tax, or legal advisor with regard to your individual situation. 

The opinions in the preceding commentary are as of the date of publication and are subject to change.  Information has been obtained from a third-party sources we consider reliable, but we do 
not guarantee the facts cited are accurate or complete.  This material is not intended to be relied upon as a forecast or investment advice regarding a particular investment or the markets in 
general, nor is it intended to predict or depict performance of any investment.  We may execute transactions in securities that may not be consistent with the report’s conclusions.  Investors 
should consult their financial advisor on the strategy best for them.  Past performance is no guarantee of future results. 

Investment Advisory services are provided through Bison Wealth, LLC located at 3550 Lenox Rd NE Suite 2550 Atlanta, GA 30326. Securities are offered through Metric Financial, Inc located at 
725 Ponce de Leon Ave. NE Atlanta, GA 30306, member FINRA and SIPC. Bison Wealth is not affiliated with Metric Financial, Inc., More information about the firm and its fees can be found in its 
Form ADV Part 2, which is available upon request by calling 404-841-2224. Bison Wealth is an independent investment adviser registered under the Investment Advisers Act of 1940, as 
amended. Registration does not imply a certain level of skill or training.  


